
 
 

TO ALL PARENTS/CARERS OF CHILDREN IN RECEPTION TO YEAR 9 

Flu vaccination clinics 

It is not too late for your child to receive the flu vaccination 

If your child did not receive the nasal flu vaccination at your school 

session and you would now like them to receive this, or you would 

like the alternative injectable flu vaccine which does not contain 

porcine gelatine, clinics will be available on the following dates. 

Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st December at  

Heathview,TreeTops Building Goldie Leigh Site Lodge Hill Abbey 

Wood SE2 0AS - from 10.00am to 1.30pm 

If you are interested and would like more information or would like 

to book an appointment, please call the immunisation team on 

0208 320 5741/42/21. 

Protecting your child can stop flu spreading and infecting those 

around them who maybe more vulnerable. 

Oxleas NHS Immunisation Team can be contacted by email at 

oxl-tr.immunisations@nhs.net 

For more information on the flu vaccination programme please go to 

www.oxleas.nhs.uk/immunisation also www.nhs.uk/child-flu 
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